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   HB0132 

FISCAL NOTE 

 

No significant fiscal or personnel impact. 

 

 

Nonresident tuition rates for the seven community colleges are already at least 

50 percent more than resident tuition rates. None of the seven community colleges 

currently have nonresident fee schedules. Therefore, this bill would have no 

fiscal impact to revenues at the seven community colleges. 

 

Current and anticipated tuition rates at the University of Wyoming consistently 

involve nonresident tuition rates which are more than 10% greater than resident 

tuition.  As such, the bill’s requirement that non-resident tuition levels must 

be 10% higher than resident tuition would have no impact to revenues at the 

University of Wyoming. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Prepared by:   Dean Temte, LSO  Phone: 777-7881 

(Information provided by Chris Boswell, University of Wyoming, (307) 766-6934; 

Matthew Petry, Community College Commission, 777-5859) 


